Dennis Schnur Chairman Federal Drug Agents Foundation 50 Jericho Tumpike Jericho, NY 11753

Dear Mr. Schnur:

My family and I would like to again extend our deepest gratitude to each and every one of you for the kindness and generosity that you have all shown us, Thank You!

The day of that fire, my family and I lost everything that we worked so hard to gain, including a close member of the family, our dog. We barely ran out with just the clothes on our back. That day filled our hearts with desperation, chaos and sadness. Yet, upon receiving the news of our mishap, my immediate DEA family and extended DEA family (Federal Drug Agents Foundation) gathered together to give my family and I a sense of hope. In particular, the rapid response by the members of the Federal Drug Agents Foundation permitted my family and I to find housing, food and clothing; giving us back a sense of hope, in a day filled with grief and hopelessness.

Although our struggle continues with the State Farm Insurance Company, whom ironically we have remained loyal customers for over 10 years, my family and I know that we can overcome this ordeal.

Once again, Thank You and All the Members of the Foundation for your kindness and generosity. May God Bless All of You and Your Love Ones!

Sincerely Yours,

Norton Cordova Special Agent